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Since 2017, when we experienced an 
earthquake that damaged our homes and 
our safety, we have been working to rebuild 
our lives and create the necessary 
conditions so that accidents do not affect 
us so deeply. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

The COVID 19 pandemic has limited the holding of general meetings, however, we are sharing 

with other colleagues the eco-technologies that we have learned because we now know that this 

improves our health and the life of everyone in the community, as is the case of the wood-saving 

stoves. 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

Fortunately, the CODICE team gave us the 

training in good time and we installed the cocoa 

production nursery and now we are taking turns 

to attend to it and the plants are growing and 

soon they will be ready to take them to the fields 

to plant interspersed with coffee cultivation. 

 

   

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our comunity there is no presence of the 

virus of COVID -19 and we hope to keep our 

families healthy, and even when we have 

few financial resources, we do everything 

possible to stay calm, eat well and maintain 

the necessary care. Meanwhile we prepare 

to improve agricultural jobs and improve 

the economy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
       

    

  

 

 

Women from Zompantle, Oaxaca, Mexico. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


